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To whom it may concern

I am writing this submission due to the fact that my application for the ex gratia
payment was denied because I was not actually posted or attached to De/Reseal
section. As stated in my application I was involved in fuel tank work on and off for
over 10 years during my time in the R servicing teams (482SQN & 501WG, during
the 1990's).

I have carried out all facets of the De/Reseal work apart from the water picking and
application of the spray on sealant. Due to the time frame involved I have well and
truly achieved the time limits laid down in the tier system for the ex gratia payment.

As I have carried out the same work, as the people posted or attached to the section
and met all the requirements (apart from being in the section as a member) it is only
equitable that I receive the same benefits they did.

Alan David Hall
(A131134.


